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The PTA General Meeting is on Tuesday, February 8th at 6:00 pm. The 3rd graders will be performing. We hope to see you there!  























We are striving to receive the spring membership awards and need 25 people to join by March 1st. A family membership is only $12!


Erin Leon, VP Membership � HYPERLINK "mailto:sreid1123@yahoo.com" �got3gr8kids@yahoo.com�

















PTA General Meeting








PTA Membership 





Volunteer(s) of the Month:


Julie Fergerson – Julie has provided many hours in classroom help and has done a great job.  She led the Santa Hat Project, and is helping with the Carnival/ Silent Auction committee.  


Maria Turner – Maria’s efforts go unnoticed as she has done a great job with coordinating and organizing the Box Tops the school receives. She also provides great support as a classroom help mom.   





Staff of the Month:


Beth Andrus – Beth did a wonderful job going above and beyond working with nonprofit organizations to make sure families would receive help during the holidays through various charity events. 


Marla Retano – Marla demonstrated an ultimate commitment to her students as noted by her volunteer efforts during Literacy Night and showing such sincere concern for her students during her medical leave as she reached out to them with personal phones calls. 

















Best Club Members 2010-11



































LTE PTA Newsletter 





Friday Feast
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A big "THANK YOU" to all the volunteers who helped make the Science Fair Showcase a great success!  It was fun to see all the wonderful science experiments. 





 








 


Holly  



































Booster News












































February:


2/2 – Chick-fil-A Spirit Night


2/7 – National School Counselors Week


2/8 – PTA Meeting at 6:00 - 3rd grade performance


2/8 – Cookie Dough Sales Deadline


2/21 – Bad Weather Make-up Day


2/22 – LTE Math Night


2/22 – PTA Executive Board Meeting


2/25 – February Birthday Celebration


2/25 – 1st Grade Friday Feast For Staff





March:


3/8 – PTA General Meeting at 6:00 – Nomination 


         of Officers


3/9 – Chick-fil-A Spirit Night


3/14-18 – Spring Break


3/25 – March Birthday Celebration


3/30 – Spring Picture Day (grades 1-5)


3/31 – Spring Picture Day (Pre-K & K)




















Thank you so much for making the past Spirit Nights successful!  Our next one is Wednesday, February 2nd.  Please visit Chick-fil-A between 


3-10 pm and 10% of the sales go to our school.  The kids have a great time and the parents get to visit.  Make sure to put your receipt in the box near the condiments.  If you hit the drive-thru, please ask for your receipt to be placed in the box.











 


Holly  








Volunteer/Staff Of The Month














Remember to check out � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. If you register, you are able to view more information and sign up for events. 





Ashley Wade, English Communication Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:ashleywade@austin.rr.com" �ashleywade@austin.rr.com� 





Paloma Valencia, Spanish Communication Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:valenciap@ltisdschools.org" �valenciap@ltisdschools.org�





























Talent Show











Chick-fil-A Spirit Night








Science Fair Thank You





























Best Club Members have volunteered 100 hours or more during a school year. We would like to thank this exceptional volunteer for their hard work!





Lisa Berneburg





 


Holly  




















Cookie Dough sales are January 24-February 8. The proceeds will go directly back to LTE. Thanks in advance for your participation!  





Cookie Dough











The Carnival Auction Committee is currently looking for sponsors and silent auction donations! 





If you would like to make a donation or if you or your company would like to be a sponsor of the LTE Carnival please contact Shannon Blacklock at � HYPERLINK "mailto:shannonblacklock@live.com" �shannonblacklock@live.com� or Kim Cook at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kimcook5@yahoo.com" �kimcook5@yahoo.com�.


.





























If you would like to serve on the 2010-2011 LTE PTA Board or would like more information, please contact Jeff Linn at � HYPERLINK "mailto:jeffrey.s.linn@gmail.com" �jeffrey.s.linn@gmail.com�.


 














LTE PTA Nominations








































































































































































































Please remember to log your volunteer hours on � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com�. You must visit the LTE office before you can register online for the first time. These hours are very important for us to receive grants. 


 


LTE December volunteer hours – 841


LTE 2010-2011 total hours – 7882





Holly 














The school store will be open on Fridays during lunch.





Remember that every Friday is Spirit Day at LTE. Wear black and red to show your spirit! You can contact Karina Machnacki at � HYPERLINK "mailto:bellakdesigns@gmail.com" �bellakdesigns@gmail.com� if you need to purchase any LTE spirit wear.
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Spring Carnival 








Calling ALL 1st Grade LTE Parents!!





On Friday, February 25th the PTA & 1st grade parents will provide our wonderful teachers & staff a “Sub Sandwich” lunch.  We need your help to make it a success!!





We are looking for 1st grade parents to help us with the toppings & side dishes. 





Please sign up on the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� or contact Holly Dobson directly at � HYPERLINK "mailto:hdobson@austin.rr.com" �hdobson@austin.rr.com�, if you can help.








SPREAD THE LOVE…








Log Volunteer Hours 








Dates To Remember





Lake Travis Elementary School PTA





� HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�





February 2011


























This year’s talent show is set for Friday evening, May 20th.  More information and important dates will be sent out soon.  If you are interested in serving on the Talent Show Committee, please contact one of us. 





Kim Cook, Program Chair at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kimcook5@yahoo.com" �kimcook5@yahoo.com� or Amelia Hicks at � HYPERLINK "mailto:hicksa@ltisdschools.org" �hicksa@ltisdschools.org�.  
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PTA Website News



































